EFCSA Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes
Monday 9th January 2023
The Bramley Moore
	Item
	Minute

	  1
	Welcome & Apologies
In the absence of the Chair for the start of the meeting the Vice-Chair opened the meeting welcoming the Committee. 
Present were:
Dave Kelly (Chair), Ian Seymour (Secretary), Julie Hobson (Vice-Chair), John Blain, Robbie Daniels, Barry Hancox, Tom Hughes, Michael Owen, Paul Murphy, Phil Parker, Tony Rimmer, Keith Seymour. 
Apologies were received from:
Ian Webster (Treasurer), Dave Gillam.

	  2
	Approval of minutes of the previous meeting:
The minutes having been previously distributed were taken as read.

Robbie Daniels proposed that the minutes be approved. 

The motion was seconded by Paul Murphy.

	  3
	Review of Action Plan
Ian Seymour talked through the numerous items on the Action Plan seeking updates from the various Action Owners. The outstanding actions and updates are summarised as follows:

· Costs of dinner and therefore tickets prices had not yet been established.
· Outstanding cheque for £500 had now been cashed. 
· Other actions were either still in progress or postponed until 2023.
See Action Plan for next month’s actions.

	  4
	Chair’s Report

Dave Kelly stated that he had nothing to report.

	  5
	Treasurer’s Report

Due to the absence of the Treasurer there was no report submitted. 

	  6
	Secretary’s Report
Ian Seymour stated that he had nothing significant to report. Membership had now risen to 134.

	  7
	Dinner
As we had not obtained meal prices or agreed ticket price then it was unanimously agreed that the dinner should now be cancelled.
Dave Kelly agreed to contact both Sodexo and the club to inform them accordingly.

John Blain said he would provide the direct number for Paula Shelley at Sodexo. 


	8
	Any Other Business

· There followed a lengthy discussion regarding the #Alltogethernow campaign through social media and if we should add the Shareholders Association to the list of those supporting the protest. All views around the table were sought and it was agreed that we should take the following action in this order:

· Issue the formal letter that had been prepared by Julie Hobson to Farhad Moshiri (and cc Bill Kenwright) setting out our concerns regarding the direction of the club. Dave Kelly was tasked with sending the letter by email.

· Issue the statement that had been prepared by Julie Hobson to our members outlining our stance. Ian Seymour agreed to send by email once the above action had been undertaken.
· Issue the above statement on our Twitter account for general viewing. Robbie Daniels agreed to do this.

 


There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.35pm

